
Washington, DC. – DKW Communications, Inc. was awarded an $11
Million award from the Department of Interior (DOI) Office of Natural
Resources Revenue (ONRR) to provide Information Technology (IT), and
Information & Digital Services (IDS) in Lakewood, CO.  

DKW was selected based on its experience in delivering efficient and
effective project management support, software design and
development, as well as their technical expertise. 
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DKW is headquartered in Washington, DC, employs approximately 200
professionals and generates ~$25M revenue annually. More
information about DKW is available at www.dkwcommunications.com.
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